
From: Lisa Taylor 
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 3:04 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] John Fyfe-Millar  
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am writing to express that John would be and should be the best person for the job in Ward 
13.  
I am an owner and resident of Woodfield/Downtown and also a born and raised proud 
Londoner. 
I take a lot of pride in keeping up my property as well as improving our downtown core and 
neighborhoods.  
John was a very close second to Arielle Kayabaga.  Naturally now that she has resigned it only 
makes sense the person replacing her would be the one who came in second,  voted in by the 
people in this community.   
Furthermore I believe the estimated cost to hold a bi-election was in upwards of approximately 
$180,000 which would be an absolute waste of taxpayers’ money that could be used 
elsewhere.  
I am also tired of people being appointed into positions due to gender, race and colour.   
From what I understand John and his family are proud and very involved Londoner’s  living in 
the area.  He takes a lot of time volunteering on many committee’s and very active an well 
informed on what is going on the our area.  
I believe his is sincere and hard working and definitely should evolve into this position until the 
next election. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Lisa Taylor  
 
 
 


